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Transcript

			
							May 12th 1939

J.B. Morton, Esq.,
[redacted]


Dear Mr. Morton,
		On behalf of the Provisional Council of the London
area, I have pleasure in acknowledging the receipt of your
donation of £1. 1. 0 (one guinea). The Council desire me
to express to you their grateful thanks for your ready   generous 
response to the appeal for funds.


					Yours sincerely,


					Hon. Secretary
					Anti-Partition of Ireland Leagues
					
